
62/1 North Jatrabari, Dhaka-1204, E-mail: transsilva2003@gmail.com 
 

                           Date: 19.02.2024 

 

Urgent notice 

 

It is hereby informed for the information of all drivers and assistants of Trans Silva that smoking while 
driving or inside the vehicle is strictly prohibited. Those who disobey this order will be punished. 

Hope everyone will follow the order. 

             
 

Signed/ 
(Syed Rezaul Karim)  

Chairman 
Trans Silva 


